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@LadyLanePark 

 
Dear parents, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to our Christmas Fair last Friday after school, it was a lot of fun & a 
great success – over £1, 000 was raised, all of which will directly benefit pupils in school through the 
resources and events that The Friends of Lady Lane provide for. The Christmas Fair takes a considerable 
amount of planning and preparation and I would like to give special thanks to The Friends and all their 
volunteers for their commitment to school.  I am also grateful to all members of staff who were, after a 
very busy week, able to stay and support the Christmas Fair by helping with stalls. 
 
On Tuesday, I was lucky enough to visit Fern House residential home in Bingley to listen to our choir  
entertain residents with their spectacular singing. I was extremely proud of our pupils, who were  all a 
credit to the school. I know the residents were very moved by the singing and thoroughly enjoyed the 
visit. Thank you to Mrs Lorimer for taking time out of her busy week to make the visit possible and to Mr 
Walker for transporting the pupils. 
 
Well done to School Council for organising a Christmas present collection for The Salvation Army.  Our 
Heads of School Council, A’isha and Hakeem, did a great job of encouraging pupils to bring in presents 
to be donated to this worthwhile cause. Thank you to Mrs Moffat for all her work with School Council 
throughout the year. 
 
Our Christmas Holiday Club is open from next week with sessions available on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday with Nursery open until Friday 23rd December. If you haven’t yet booked but would like to 
reserve a place at any of the sessions, please contact Mrs Kernick or Mr Rawling on Class Dojo and they 
can book you in. 
 
On staffing news, we would all like to wish congratulations to Miss Nicholson who is expecting a baby in 
2023, we are delighted for Miss Nicholson & her family and wish them all the very best. 
 
Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New year, see you all in 2023 for another action 
packed term. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 







Dates for the Diary  

December  

Monday 19th – Wednesday 21st - Christmas Holiday Club 

Friday 23rd  – Nursery Closes for Christmas Break 

January 2023 

Wednesday 4th - School opens to all pupils 

Wednesday 11th  - School’s Birthday Pantomime Day (Aladdin) 

Wednesday 18th – ‘Open the Book’ Assembly 

Week Commencing 30th - GL Assessments in Maths & English (Form 4 – UVI) 

Thank you School Council 
for your Present 

Collection for The 
Salvation Army 

We all enjoyed 
our Christmas 

Dinner 

Nursery had a 
very special 
visitor! 








